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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

GERS RESCHEDULES ST. JOHN MEMBER OUTREACH  
 

GERS CUSTOMER SERVICE REPRESENTATIVES WILL NOT BE AT THE BATTERY THIS WEDNESDAY, APRIL 

16 FOR MEMBER OUTREACH.  WE WILL HOWEVER, BE BACK ON SCHEDULE NEXT MONTH, MAY 21. 

 

WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED AND WISH ALL MEMBERS AND THEIR FAMILIES A HAPPY 

EASTER.   
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